

13 April 2013

Presiding: Jess

Attending: Vik, Anna, Apurva, Carly, Clayton, Dr. Morgan, JT, Kurt, Weilee, Xiao, Kaustubh

1. Split up activities for those who want to run things
2. Jess will do Mental health/wellness
3. Clayton – Jackbox/Tabletop
 - a. Working with Kurt and Apurva for Jackbox events
 - b. Will figure out frequency and more
4. Ayse – Art club
5. PPE donation event sent out
6. DoSA has a new emergency fund
7. Coronavirus email – separate email
8. An event once a week should be good to keep people’s spirits up
9. Kurt and Vik for Jeopardy/Trivia
10. Weilee – help with online cooking classes
 - a. Send out recipe prior and so people can cook along
11. Clayton – help with meditation
 - a. There is interest in doing more meditation in the grad student community writ large to help with relaxation, etc.
12. Xiao has spoken to Dr. Narsimhan about Truth and Beauty
 - a. He told Vik he wanted to do it
 - b. Xiao will follow up again
13. Virtual townhall
 - a. Find out what events people are interested in
 - b. Planning on another one for elections next month
14. Symposium 2020
 - a. What should we do since university hasn’t announced long term stuff
 - b. Dr. Morgan
 - i. Just focus on trying to get speakers
 - ii. Might want to think about backups if companies are not allowed to travel or cancelled by the university
 - c. Should plan for either virtual or in-person
 - i. Virtual should be much more simple
15. Qualls 2020
 - a. No plans to change at the moment
 - b. Probably going to play it by ear for the moment
 - i. Procedure and time will probably stay the same, but rubric might change
 - c. Delay is “unideal” – Dr. Morgan
16. Try to solidify all events by tomorrow night and send information to Jess